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April 30, 1981

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

With reference to your letter of March 13, 1981
concerning the "BWR Scram Discharge System - Long Term
Modifications." Each scram discharge instrument volume
will be monitored by redundant and diverse instrumentation
which initiates a reactor scram on one out of two twice
logic. Diverse level instrumentation will be provided
in accordance with Safety Criteria 3 as stipulated in
your letter of December 1, 1980. If additional infor-
mation is required, please contact Mr. J. Knubel at
(201) 299-2264.

Very truly yours,

oA, 7
van R. Fin Jr.

Vice President-
Director-Oyster Creek
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